
Good Evening,  
 
This is my formal request to delegate and speak at the Reptilia meeting on Tuesday, November 
29th, 2022, at 4 pm, as a London resident.  I strongly oppose exemption of the bylaw to have 
any type of zoos here in London.  Our bylaw is the law. 
 
I would like to speak IN PERSON and would appreciate your confirmation thereof.   
 
Thank you so much, 
 
Carla Kuijpers 


